


SITE NOTICE FOR A PAVEMENT LICENCE.


Section 2 of the Business and Planning Act 2020.


I/We Fraser MacLellan

do hereby give notice that on 11th August 2020 [I/we] have applied to Waltham Forest Council for a ‘Pavement Licence’ at: 

Froth & Rind, 37 Orford Road, London. E17 9NL
 
known as 

Froth & Rind
 
The application is for: 

Outdoor seating in the suspended parking bays on Orford Road in lieu of restricted seating indoors due to COVID-19. We’ll be serving food and drink to these tables.
 
Any person wishing to make representations regarding this application may do so no later than 5 working days after the application date shown above, by writing, preferably by email, to: 

Street Trading
central library
206 High St
Walthamstow, London
E17 7JN
street.trading@walthamforest.gov.uk 

by: 16th August 2020
 
The application and information submitted with it can be viewed on the Council’s website.
 
Signed Fraser MacLellan .(I don’t currently have access to a scanner and wanted to get the application in on time)

Dated 11th August 2020

	
